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Friday 2"¢ December 2022
Infant Nativity - Bulletin
Shepherd’s Delight by Dave Corbett: Thursday 8" December 2.00pm & 7.00pm

We are looking forward to you joining us for the performances next week:

e You are invited to attend either or both performances at 2.00pm and 7.00pm. Entrance is by ticket
only, which can be booked via the link emailed to you. There are 2 tickets available to each family for
each performance.

Afternoon Performance

e The Littlegrove door will be opened for you at 1.50pm. We need half an hour to clear up from lunch
and prepare the hall so cannot let the audience in until then.

e If you bring young children (they will require their own ticket) to the performance, please be sensitive
to the hard work the children have been doing to memorise and speak their lines. If younger children
do make a noise, please take them out of the hall.

e If you attend the afternoon performance, you may take your child home afterwards. Please wait in
the hall and we will tell you when to collect your child. Older siblings may leave with you and we will
arrange this.

e Children may come home in costumes; please ensure they are wearing them on return in the
evening.

e Buggies should be left in the playground alongside the slope — sorry we do not have space inside.

e There will be a collection for the Children’s Society Christmas appeal. Donations can be made on the
evening or by donating here.

Evening Performance

e Children should be back at school by 6.50 pm, no earlier please as staff won’t be here to supervise
them. They should go straight to their classrooms where staff will prepare them for the production.
Parents and carers should go to the hall.

e We are offering priority seating for audience members who are there to see Y2 children specifically,
in each production. We will allocate the first two rows of seats across the hall for these audience
members.

e YR and Y1 audience members should sit behind the first two rows.

e At the end of the performance, children will return to classroom. Parents please wait in the hall and
we will tell you when you can collect your child.

e As it will be a late evening for the children, they may come home in costumes which should be
returned on Friday morning. Please send in a carrier bag so that the children can bring their uniform
home.

e There will be a collection for the Children’s Society Christmas appeal. Donations can be made on the
evening or by donating here.
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PHOTOGRAPHY
If you wish to take a video please sit at the back so that children aren’t distracted, and in the interests of

audience enjoyment, please do not use an iPad to take photos or video (they are big and obstruct others’

views).

In the interests of E-Safety please do not put any photos
taken on Facebook or other social networking sites.

Friday Morning 9t December
In view of the late night, Infants may come in any time up until 10.00am. However, older siblings

must be at school as usual for the rehearsal for the Junior production.

Thank you for your cooperation,
Mrs. Constantinou



